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CoLLINS RADIO CoMPANY 

CEDAR RAPIDS, IOWA, U.S.A. 

18 August 1947 

Mr. Grote Reber 
212 W. Seminary Avenue 
Wheaton, Illinois 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

We have all been on vacation here and, consequently, my reply to 
your letter of July 18th is a little late. 

Personally I would like to carry on the sun measurements at 24,000 
me, that you mentioned. Salisbury is not here now so we can't 
decide anything until he comes back. 

We have a contract with the Navy for some work on microwave noise 
measurements and we might be able to include this work on that con­
tract. At any rate, I will propose this group of measurements to both 
Salisbury and the Navy and will let you know the outcome as soon as 
possible. 

Very truly yours, 

COLLINS RADIO COMPANY 

c.7J1C;J~ 
C. M. Hepperle 
Research Division 
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